Holkham Meeting 10th Jan 2023 - NNDC Report

Stearmans Yard Toilets

Opened 14th December 2022. Awaiting bollards to Southern aspect and bench seat.

Flying Rings and Safer Seals Campaign

Full council voted unanimously to pass a motion, after an amendment, to ban the use of flying rings on North Norfolk beaches. NNDC does not have the power to ban these outright but the council's leisure team will work in conjunction with RSPCA and Friends of Horsey Seals and for the councils foreshore officers to engage with any members of the public still using them. Posters will be placed at all the area's beaches.

North Norfolk Youth Council

NNYC's steering group are looking for others to join the youth council – age 11 to 18 years. If you live in NNDC area

Interested in shaping services and projects across the district Wanting to develop leadership and communication skills Passionate about youth representation and advocacy Keen to connect with other like minded young people

For more information, please contact Emma Denny at $\underline{emma.denny@north-norfolk.gov.uk}$ or visit $\underline{www.north-norfolk.gov.uk/NNYC}$

Or come to NNDC offices on Sunday 29th January from 11a.m. to 3.pm. To find out more.

NNDC is undertaking this project in partnership with the British Youth Council.